
	
	 Join	Us	at	the	2018	OLLI	Holiday	Party 	

	
	

	 				OLLI	will	have	its	2018	Holiday	Party	on	Wed.,	Dec.	12	from	4:00
to	6:00	pm	on	the	6th	Floor	of	our	Spring	Valley	Building.	Members
of	the	Watercolor	and	Collage	study	groups	will	be	exhibiting	their
artwork.	Wine	and	hors	d'oeuvres	will	be	served.	And	it's	a	wonderful
time	to	catch	up	with	other	members.	Register	now	online	or	pick
up	a	paper	form	in	the	Social	Space	or	outside	the	OLLI	office.

	

	

https://olli-dc.org/events/2018_holiday_party
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